
        

 

 

The UK relationship with the EU post June 23rd 2016 

 

 

Dear Tomas and the ORGALIME board 

You will all be aware of the decision of the British people for the UK to leave the European 

Union. Although this was not the preferred outcome of the referendum for Orgalime’s UK 

members and their members, we are determined to ensure that our industry remains as close 

as possible to our European partners. There are a number of uncertainties as to the UK’s final 

position in relation to the EU, and it is possible that we will not know the final settlement for 

some considerable time. Over this period of negotiation and beyond, and regardless of the 

political settlement,  we intend to play as active a part in the activities of ORGALIME as we 

have in the past, and also with colleagues in other European sector committees and 

associations. We hope that we can count on your support for this objective both individually 

and from your associations.  

If you have any questions regarding the UK–EU situation, and in particular relating to our 

sector please do not hesitate to contact us. We will do our best to give you the best 

information, although it needs to be appreciated that there are very many unknowns.  

We are also delighted to let you know that we can confirm the plan for GA to be held in the 

UK in June 2017.  

Yours  

  

                           

Dr Howard Porter    Dr Grame Philp     Mr Rupert Hodges 
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